
 

 
 
 
February 4, 2025  
 
Dear Parents & Guardians,  
 
We would like to take this opportunity to remind all families that school buses may experience 
delays in difficult weather conditions, including high winds. While we recognize that 
weather-related delays can be inconvenient, the safety of our students is our top priority.  
 
Please be assured that we are doing everything possible to ensure that buses operate on time, 
as weather conditions allow. In these challenging conditions, we ask that you reinforce the 
importance of proper behavior and seating on the bus. This is particularly crucial during 
inclement weather, as it helps ensure the safety and comfort of all students riding the bus.  
 
Additionally, in the event that a bus must stop temporarily for safety reasons, please understand 
that a brief safety stop of 5 to 7 minutes may lead to delays of up to 30 minutes, depending on 
the circumstances.  
 
We appreciate your understanding and patience as we prioritize the safety of all students.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation and continued support.  

Natasha Domes​
Transportation Supervisor​
(775)423-7135 

 


